
This Sunday evening will feature the second of three presentations in honor of the 500
th
 anniversary of the 

Reformation. Professor Emeritus Mark Noll, a well known church historian from the University of Notre 

Dame, will present a talk entitled “Reformation as Blessing and Bane.” Join us at Fourteenth Street 

Christian Reformed Church in Holland at 7PM. 

 


